Chris O'Brien

From:

Kristi Chesher | BWA Yachting New England & New York City

<k.chesher@bwayachting.com>

Sent:

Monday, May 5, 2025 12:20 PM

To:

House Finance Committee

Subject:

Oppose H6256 - Don't Tax Boats

Dear House Finance Committee

As a Rhode Island boater, I strongly oppose H6256.

Reinstating a tax on boats will hurt everyday Rhode Islanders by pricing us out of access to our waters, driving both boaters and marine-related businesses out of state, threatening local jobs and negatively impacting our economy.

Please vote NO on H6256. Don't sink Rhode Island's marine industry.

Sincerely,

Kristi Chesher Newport, RI



Kristi Chesher Managing Partner

BWA Yachting New England 1 Washington Street, Newport, Rhode Island USA 02840

M: +1 401 662 3360 O +1 401 619 1889

k.chesher@bwayachting.com newengland@bwayachting.com

www.bwayachting.com



💢 🧗 🔘 տ BWA Yachting: We speak your language



This message and any attachment is intended solely for the addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information and/or information protected by intellectual property rights. If you are not the named addressee, you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action on the basis of the content of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message by error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message from your system. Email transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error free as information could be intercepted. corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the content of this message, which arise as a result of email transmission. Any views or opinions expressed in this message are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of BWA YACHTING or any of its affiliates